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-: Press Release: - 

ABVP sends memorandum to Union Minister; demands additional attempt for UPSC aspirants 

ABVP today sent a memorandum to Union Minister Dr. Jitendra Singh with the demand that the 
UPSC aspirants who had given their final attempt in 2020 should be given an additional attempt on 
humanitarian grounds keeping in mind the situation due to Covid-19 pandemic.  

National General Secretary of ABVP Sushri Nidhi Tripathi said, “People have faced different kind 
of challenges due to pandemic. Students were unable to access the resources required for the 
preparation, nor did they have any assistance. In such a situation, students who have been toiling hard 
for a long period of time should be given some concession. Aspirants who made their last attempt in 
UPCS exam in 2020 should be provided with an additional attempt.” 

 

 

 

(This Press Release has been issued from ABVP Central Office, Mumbai by Central Office 
Secretary Neeraj Choudharkar.) 


